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MCMILLAN LLP LAWYERS SPEAK WITH BUSINESS IN
VANCOUVER ABOUT ANTI-SPAM LAW
Posted on June 10, 2014

Category: News

The June 10, 2014 edition of Business in Vancouver features McMillan LLP's Andrew Aguilar and Ryan Black
providing tips, insight and commentary on Canada's Anti-Spam Law (CASL). Aguilar and Black are the authors
of a new CASL guide, Internet Law Essentials: Canada's Anti-Spam Law.
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